MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF HEALTH

March 3, 2009
The Cecil County Board of Health met at the County Administrative Building, 200 Chesapeake Blvd., Elkton, Maryland on Tuesday, March 3, 2009.  The following members of the Board were present:


Brian L. Lockhart, President


Rebecca J. Demmler, Vice President

Wayne L. Tome, Sr., Commissioner

Robert J. Hodge, Commissioner

James T. Mullin, Commissioner


Stephanie Garrity, Health Officer

Constituting a full Board.

Health Officer Garrity introduced Dr. Henry Taylor, Deputy Health Officer for the Cecil County Health Department and Robin Waddell, Deputy Health Officer of Operations to the Board of County Commissioners.


Ms. Garrity updated the Board on the Flu Virus for this season.  She indicated that the Cecil County Health Department has immunized 3300 Cecil County citizens and encouraged anyone who has not been vaccinated to receive their vaccines.

The seasonal wet season soil testing has been delayed and the ground water monitoring wells are being checked weekly.  As soon as the water table has reached adequate level, those applicants that have filed for testing will be notified and scheduled.  
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